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To whom it may concern,

Reference Letter 	

Our son joined the Chesterbrook Academy in August 2012 for pre-school.   He is now in the first grade and has thrived in the Chesterbrook environment / curriculum.  Our family, as your family may be doing, spent hours debating the private vs. public education decision as we got to the kindergarten and even the first grade levels.  Our decision was clear as we spent time with the teachers / administration staff and of course, our son just loves going to Chesterbrook.  

The STEM curriculum and the student - teacher ratio is perfect for our son allowing him to excel with individualization and a team environment.  The after school program / camp(s) are fantastic.  The thing that helps us believe we made the right decision to send our son to Chesterbrook is the fact that every morning he wants to go to school and never wants to leave at night.  
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